
                                    ​May 31​     to   ​ June 28, 2020  

        St.Cyril’s Mass Schedule  

Sunday 5/31  - Pentecost Sunday 
9:00 am  +Mary Beal by Lisa LeMay & Carol 
Sheehan 

Wednesday 6/3 –Feast of  St. Chas. Lwanga 
10:00am  +Fr. Phillip Luebbert by Don & Mary 
Puhr 

Sunday 6/7 – The Most Holy Trinity 
9:00am​  ​+Mary Beal by Virginia Maglich 

Wednesday 6/10 – In Ordinary Time 
10:00am +Mary Lou Woods by Teresa Dumsky 

Sunday 6/14 – The Most Holy Body and 
Blood of Jesus Christ 
9:00am​   ​For the people​ ​St. Cyril’s & St. Ann’s  

Wednesday 6/17- NO MASS 
Father Carlyle will be out of town 

Sunday 6/21  – Father’s Day 
9:00 am +Jim Dumsky​  ​by Teresa & Family 

Wednesday 6/24 – Nativity of St. John the 
Baptist                                                   ​10:00am 
+Mary Beal by Jack & Roze Ann Rittel 

Sunday 6/28 – 13​th​ Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00am +Mary Beal by Veronica Powell 

Father Carlyle​ is currently saying Daily 
Masses at 10:00am Tuesdays and Thursdays at 
St. Ann's and 10:00am Wednesdays at St. 
Cyril's. 

 

                       Offerings 
May 2020                                          $5,678.00 
Mass stipends                                       $130.00 
Donations                                               450.00 
Peter's Pence                                          102.00 
Coffee sales                                              10.00 

Please continue to​ ​pray for the sick and 
suffering members of our parish​: 
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Ruby Tapko, 
Dorothy Cardenas, Emil Dykal, Jeff Workman, 
Jason Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen 
Williamson, James Collins, John Mikula, Jason 
Julian, Dorothy Halastik, Patricia Cholak 
Weaver, Porky Woods,  Annie Moran, 
Suzanne Halastik, Jack and Beverly O’Renick, 
Michael Stefancik, Mary Thomas, Darlene 
Sampson,  Bill Ramsey and Jack Beal,  Bob 
and Genevieve Pinter, Alberta Bukaty, Cody 
Meyers, Bob Welch, Jim Eschenheimer, Larry 
Nauser and Mary Ann Olinskey. 

             ​ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 ​St. Cyril's would like to offer​ condolences to 
the family of Larry Brodzinski, a former 
parishioner, who passed away, May 14, 2020.  
A visitation and Mass of Christian Burial was 
held May 20, 2020 at St. Cyril's.  

CATHOLIC CHARITIES ​St. Cyril's 
received a thank you from Catholic Charities 
for our donation of $330.00 that helps with 
emergency assistance to those in crises.  They 
were very grateful for our support. 

  

Weekly envelopes can be​ mailed to Mary K. 
Puhr, 11526 Burton, Sugar Creek, MO 64054 
or St. Cyril's Rectory, 11231 Chicago Ave.  
Sugar Creek, MO  64054.  We want to continue 
meeting our operational needs of our church 
during this challenging time. Your mass 
intentions may be mailed in at that time as well. 
Thank you!  

For bulletin announcements,​ events or mass 
intentions please contact Mary Puhr at 
816-769-5177 or email her at 
dwmkphr1@swbell.net 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend 

Behold, I make all things new​! . . .​ Has all of 
that “togetherness” from weeks of unplanned 
stay-at-home orders exposed some rough edges 
in your relationship? Have you discovered 
that your communication skills aren’t as good 
as you thought they were?  Are the two of you 
adrift in the uncertainty of the future?  Be not 
afraid, for our Lord has promised to make all 
things new! 
 Join us on the next ​Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend, July 31​ to​ August 2​, at 
the Savior Pastoral Center in Kansas City, 
Kansas.  The weekend is a perfect way to renew 
your love and commitment to each other and to 
learn the tools that will carry you forward to 
live more intimately and responsibly together, 
no matter the circumstances of the life.  For 
more information, or to apply for a weekend, 
visit www.wwme4youandme.org, or call/ email 
Tony & Barb Zimmerman at 816-741-4066, 
tonybarbz@prodigy.net 

Diocesan Guidelines for Attending Mass  
St. Cyril's Parishioners were allowed to come 
back to Sunday Mass on May 17, 2020.  
Attendance is not required at this time. We will 
be observing Social Distancing and other 
Health Requirements for the Celebration of 
Mass. The pews utilized by the assembly shall 
be wiped down with disinfectant. All hymnals 
and missalettes are removed from the pews.  
People are welcome to bring their own books 
to use during Mass. Holy water fonts are to 
remain empty until further notice. The faithful 
are obliged to wear a mask upon entering the 
church and during the celebration of Mass, 
except when remaining in the pew and for the 
brief moment of receiving Holy Communion. 
Pews are marked off so families can maintain 
social distancing from other families. 
Processions of the Gifts are suspended. When 
receiving Communion, please observe six-foot 
distancing in a single file line. 
Stationary collection baskets are to be used for 
donations from the assembly. They will be at 
both entrances of Church. Entry and exit doors 
will be propped open before Mass and after 
Mass to prevent people from touching the door 
handles, knobs or push plates. 
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